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Dr. Thomas E. Marley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.O. 20555

Joint LILCO/LIPA Contingency Plan
Required By NRC Order Approving

Transfer Of License Dated February 29, 1992
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station

_ Docket No. 50-322

Dear Dr. Hurley:

Attached to this letter is the joint LILCO/LIPA Contingency Plan required by

the NRC Order Approving Transfer of License dated February 29, 1992. The

Contingency Plan describes the measures to be taken to adequately ensure that

such matters as appropriate employee and contractor arrangements, maintenance

of staff and management qualifications, indemnification coverage, and

technical specifications applicability are addressed in the event that the

Shoreham license is returned to LILCo.

The Contingency Plan has been approved by both LILCO and LIPA and will remain

in effect until license termination.

.

Should you have any questions concerning or require any clarification of

|
information contained in the Contingency Plan, please do not hesitate to call

me.
|
' ~ Ter trul yours,

. M. Hill
,

Resident Manager
! Shoreham Station
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